INDIAN RIVER COUNTY BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

TO: Members of the Board of County Commissioners

DATE: March 11, 2019

SUBJECT: Letter to FDOT Secretary

FROM: Commissioner Bob Solari

In light of the newest Brightline deaths, attempts to get an additional PAB allocation of \$950,000,000, and rail safety legislation moving through the legislature, it has been suggested that the County invite the new FDOT Secretary to the Treasure Coast to see firsthand the safety hazards which accompany the higher-speed rail project.

Thank you.